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Refer page No.279/C please

This is a letter received from Superintenderit of Police (HQ) dated
19.12.2014 address to the Director (TW), A&N Administration Port
Blair requesting to prévide water supply and electric connections to
the newly constructed quarters and one Guard room at Strait
Island.

The S.P. (HQ) is informed that the LOP is functioning in a Type-1
quarter having two rooms, one room is being used as rest room for
guard personnel while another room is used for keeping Arms and
Ammunition and store at Strait Island.

Newly constructed 06 Type-Ill quarters, ol Type —II and 01
Guard room are completed by APWD. at Strait Island and handed
over to AAJVS on 12.10.2012, but no water supply and electric
connections to these newly constructed qtrs. ‘And one Guard room
have been providing yet.

Further, Superintendent of Police (HQ) has requested that the
matter for providing water supply and electric connection to the
newly qtrs. And one Guard room may taken up with concerned
authority, so that the LOP Guard can be shifted to the newly
building. )

In this connection, this office was sent letter several times to
concerned department for water supply and electric connection but
il date no action has been taken.

It is proposed that we may send letter to Superintending
Engineer, Electricity Department and Executive Engineer, CD-I
APWD. For providing water supply and electric connection to newly
constructed Building at Strait Island. '

Submitted for approval please.
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